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Road Construction Update 
 

For Immediate Release: Monday, December 19, 2011 

 

County Road 97 Closure for Culvert Replacement 

 

Crews from the Logan County Highway Department are replacing culverts as 

part of our roadway maintenance program. 

 

Crews are replacing a culvert on C.R. 97 between C.R. 96 and S.R. 273.  The 

work will require an overnight closure beginning on Monday, December 19, 2011 

and continuing through 3:30 P.M. on Tuesday, December 20,  2011.   

 
We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur. 
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